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Your ref:  

Our ref: RFI 6235  

Date: 30 January 2014  

Dear C Davis-Mann 

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION:  Database Software 

Thank you for your request for information about database software in Defra, which we 

received on 28 January 2014. We are handling your request under the Freedom of 

Information Act 2000 (FOIA).  

As required by the legislation, we aim to answer your request within 20 working days from 
the date we received it (i.e. by 25 February 2014).  If for any reason we are unable to meet 
this deadline, we will keep you fully informed of the reasons for this. 

If you have any queries about this letter please contact me. 

 

Yours  

 
Bev Platt 
Email: is.communications@defra.gsi.gov.uk  
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